
Oregon does not need any more firearm restriction laws, HB 2510 specifically. We have educated law makers come together at 
Salem to make things better for Oregonians and this is your solution to a fix? Criminals and the lawless have been having their way 
in Portland for almost a year and you are wanting to impose new laws against the law abiding citizens. You people need to do some 
research, the criminals are not obeying the laws. So the violent crime statistics are obviously not going to decline and it will get 
worse until we support the police and when they are arrested they have to be prosecuted to the fullest. Not just released the next 
day to return to the streets again. HB 2510 needs to be trashed and spend you time on bills that will actually help people get through 
this time of economic troubles.   


